From: Evans, Ginger 
Sent: Monday, September 18, 2017 10:28 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Aerial Future events Sept 16

Saturday morning I participated in a panel organized as part of the Architectural Biennial – discussing trends in aviation with academics and practicing architects.  The event was at the School of the Art Institute on S Wabash.

Ginger S. Evans, MS, P.E.

Commissioner 

Chicago Department of Aviation

